
 

 
 

 
 
 

INVITATION 
 
 

to the press conference before the Nyirád round of the 
FIA European Rallycross Championship 

 
 
 
Dear Drivers, 
 
 
Similar to last year, the FIA European Rallycross Championship will start at Nyirád. 
The track will host Euro RX for the ninth time this year. The event will take place on 
April 29-30 at Nyirád Racing Center. 
 
On this occasion, we would like to invite you to the pre-event press conference. 
Venue of the press conference: Nyirád Racing Center, start-grid 
Time of the press conference: Wednesday, April 12, 2023, at 11:00 am 
 
After the press conference, there will be some opportunities to experience the 
fantastic acceleration of the RX1 and RX3 cars with hundreds of horsepower, as well as 
the exciting design of the Nyirád race track, also known as the „Red Cauldron”. 
 
For further information, please contact  
Pál Vidu, Press Officer, at +3630-965-2176. 
 
 
Best regards, 
The Organizer Team 
 
 
April 9, 2023 
 
 
 
 


